
Middlecreek Valley Antique Association Inc. 

Membership Meeting 

 

Date Held: May 11, 2010   Began: 7:33 PM  Carl Landis Presiding 

There were 15 members in attendance. 

Secretary’s report accepted as read, motion by: John Malcolm, 2nd by: Ray Hummel, Motion 

carried 

Amount in the bank: $9,306.69   CD: $10,000.00 

Treasurer’s report accepted as read, motion by: John Malcolm, 2nd by: Ira Lessman, Motion 

carried. 

Old Business: Discussed getting the tickets for the 50/50 drawing.  It was suggested 

getting 3 different colored tickets.  Also discussed what time we would want to draw the 

tickets.  After discussion, John Malcolm made a motion to draw the 50/50 each evening at 8 PM 

on Friday and Saturday and at 2 PM on Sunday, 2nd by: Ira Lessman, Motion carried.  It was 

decided to charge $1.00 a piece or 6 for $5.00.  It was suggested that Denis Heggenstaller 

should announce the amount of the 50/50 throughout the day. 

Discussed the old web-site.  John Malcolm read the sites report and it has had 1006 hits this 

month. 

Discussed playing the National Anthem before the show.  After discussion, Mahlon Boop made 

a motion to play the National Anthem each day at 9:00 AM, 2nd by Dawn Betz, Motion carried. 

Discussed Denis Heggenstaller and his announcing.  It was suggested that he should announce 

more throughout the day.  It was also suggested that he should have a schedule to follow of 

what is going on throughout the day. 

Discussed the Selinsgrove Street Fair.  The application deadline is June 13th. 

Discussed the occasional use agreement and the permanent use agreement.  Both agreements 

were read and discussed.  It was decided to discuss further at the next membership meeting. 

Our fall show ad has been placed in the Daily Item’s “100 Things To Do” book again this year. 

The Susquehanna River Valley Visitor Bureau’s Summer Festivities Brochure is now out and we 

have an ad placed in that as well. 



Sire Advertising is now taking care of placing all of our magazine ads for us. 

New Business: There was no new business discussed. 

 

 

Unfinished Business: New lighting in the barn, doing a tractor run, the tent at the food 

building, doing a Halloween event and parking at the Christmas Banquet in 2011.  

 

 

At 8:28 PM, John Malcolm made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by Dawn Betz, Motion carried. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Michael Clark, Secretary 

 


